BEST WISHES FOR

2017

My wishes for the yeawr include:
Keeping the Pool in the Quarry.

A development at Copthorne Barracks that benefits the whole community,
especially on school places, traffic and transport.

Keeping A&E in Shrewsbury AND in Telford. Closing Telford is not a win for Shrewsbury.
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(But I won’t be relying on wishful thinking; I'll be campaigning!) w“""#,
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| USEFUL NUMBERS FOR 2017

! Police 101 (in emergency dial 999)
| NHS 111 (in emergency dial 999)
: Fire in emergency dial 999
I Anti social behaviour/vandalism 0345 678 9020
I Bus and train times (Traveline) 0871 200 2233
| Concerns about a vulnerable adult or child 0345 678 9021
| Council Tax 0345 678 9002
Crime support for victims 01905 726 896
Fire safety advice/fire home checks 01743 260260
Gas leak or smell 0800111999
I ousing 0345 678 9005
I Housing Benefit 0345 678 9001
| Litter/graffiti/dog mess/pot holes 0345 678 9006
I Quarry swimming pool and fitness centre 0345 000 7003
| Planning and building control 0345 678 9004
| Register to vote 0345 678 9015
I Rubbish and recycling 0345 678 9007
Shrewsbury Town Council 01743 281010
Street lights 01743 257658

Unwanted calls (Telephone Preference) 0345 0700707

Lif you experience difficulty with council services
I please get in touch with your local campaigner QM
| Julioww Deowv b
| porthlllgreens@gmall com 0845 2235423 Green Party

ﬂw’\\

Published by Julian Dean on behalf of Shrewsbury & North Shropshire Green Party, both c/o 2 Breidden View, Shrewsbury SY3 8NN. Printed by Solopress SS;

5QF.

~



